
9-16-21 Facility Meeting Minutes 

Attendance: Matt Hill, Teresa Taylor, Todd Kilanski, James Rokes 

 

Meeting started 5:10pm 

Teresa gave update on the ESSER approvals 

Matt spoke about Esser III HVAC projects: hall heaters, elementary common areas, locker room areas, 

office controls. James and Todd were both in agreement that finishing all HVAC would be a good idea so 

the school was all new in that regard. We will proceed with ESSER III HVAC projects 

Matt stated the capital plan needed to be updated due to ESSER money used on HVAC projects that 

were on the original plan. Asked for input on items that could be pushed up, suggested playing field 

renovations and various equipment needed for equipment to maintain new fields. Fencing needed to 

keep vehicles off fields and ruining them. All agreed. Todd brought up Keene Knights football team 

wanting to use our fields for games, James will follow up with Lindsey H on status.  

Matt gave an update on the Town of Winchester wanting to name school as emergency shelter. We 

need 3 quotes on generators, town will pay with ARPA funds. Plumbing in locker rooms needs to be 

fixed, this will be a school expense. James and Todd gave suggestions on various local contractors for 

plumbing, fencing, plowing, and roofers. 

 

No “other” discussion. Meeting ended 6:25pm 

 

 

 


